SAINT CHARLES' PARISH

5 Union Street, Paisley PA2 6DU
Tel: 0141-889-2614

Email - stcharles@rcdop.org.uk

Website; www.stcharles-paisley.org.uk

Parish Priest: Canon James Duggan

Liturgical Services

Mass times: Saturday Vigi
Sunday - 10.30am, 12.00noon & 5.30pm
Weekdays - 10.00am
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Confession: Thursday - 2:30-9:50am

Saturday - 9:30-9:50am, 4:30-5:00pm & after 5pm Mass
Rosary: Weekdays - 2.35am
Exposition: Thursday - 10.30-11.30am

Facebook.com/stcharlespaisley
Twitter: @stcharles_rc
Scoftish Charity No. SCO13514

Permanent Deacon: Deacon
Priest in Residence: Mgar. Jam
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Legacies

¥hen making a will, have you thoughi

of leaving a legacy to the parish or diocese?
Gift Aid
If vou pay tax, fil in a Gift Aid form and we
get an extra 25% on top of your donation.

10th Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year B

INTRODUCTION
Jesus, our path to salvation, calls us brother and sister and commands
that we do the will of God. From the beginning, God has promised his
people redemption. His love is stronger than sin and prevails over
evil. Jesus comes to us to embody that love and set an example for us
to follow. In doing God’s will, he shows us the way to the Father and
calls us to do the same on our journey to eternal life.
CHILDREN’S LITURGY

We are looking for volunteers to help at the Children’s Liturgy from
the start of the next school session. If anyone is interested, please
speak to Fr Jim as soon as possible. Thank you.

‘MAKING ALL THINGS NEW’

PARISH MEETING

Unfortunately the parish meeting scheduled for Monday, 18™ June has
had to be cancelled as it clashes with the Leavers’ Mass for the
children of Primary 7. This will be re-arranged in due course.

PRAYER LIST FOR THE SICK
There has ben further clarification about naming people on the sick
list, which has been confirmed by the Commissioner’s Office. We
will be able to name parishioner’s on the sick list, while we should
confirm that the person wants to be named on the list. This normally
would have happened anyway. Due to this, it is better to make
requests for the sick list in person to Fr. Jim.

VISITS TO THE HOUSEBOUND
Just a reminder that if anyone is housebound and would like a visit
from Fr Jim or a Eucharistic Minister, there is a request form available
in the Sacristy.

GDPR
The new GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation) became law
across Europe on Friday May 25th. The Diocese of Paisley would like
to reassure you that it takes your data very seriously, and will protect
it in compliance with all aspects of the new regulation. We have
established that for Parish groups and ministries there is legitimate
interest for the purpose of contacting you that constitutes the legal
basis for holding personal data, and for Gift Aid this is covered by the
agreement that you previously signed, so you do not need to do
anything else at present. If there is any further need to gain your
approval for any specific purpose then we will contact you directly.
There will also be copies of our Privacy Notice at the back of the
church or you can visit the website at www.stcharles-paisley.org.uk.
YOUTH TO LOURDES 2018 FUNDRAISING

We are currently in the last leg of fundraising for our pilgrimage to
Lourdes and we are holding a raffle which will be drawn on Sunday
24" June. The first prize in our raffle is a Celtic shirt and football
boots worn by Calum McGregor in the 2017-2018 Season. Second
prize is a £50 Amazon gift voucher and third prize is a £25 Amazon
gift voucher. We are also offering supporters the opportunity to
‘sponsor a kilt’ for £30 and to sponsor a ‘polo shirt’ for £10. Please
support any of the young people from our pilgrimage who may be
fundraising in your parish community over the next few weeks. If
you’d like to buy raffle tickets or provide sponsorship for kilts and/or
polo shirts please contact Fr. John Morrison on 889 5056 or e-mail
vocations@redop.org.uk. For information please also visit the ‘Paisley
Vocations’ facebook site.

COLLECTION
Many thanks for last week’s collection which amounted to £2,069 and
£1.060 for the Building Fund. This weekend the second collection is for
the Sick and Retired Priests” Fund.

PARISH FETE
Over £4,000 has been banked from the proceeds of the fete. Once
again, many thanks to everyone for their tremendous efforts in
making it such a success. Here is a rough breakdown of the money
raised at the various stalls:

Arts & Crafts £237.50
BBQ £342.00
Bear & Horse Raffle £47.70
Books £198.75
Bottles £613.40
Bric-a-brac £217.58
Home Baking £163.55
Jewellery £182.40
Juice & Sweets £137.00
Plants £116.70
Programmes £235.10
Summer Draw £1,046.00
Tea Bar £221.75
Toys £192.40
Toiletries £265.65

CHRIST THE KING FATIMA VIGIL
There were insufficient numbers to warrant hiring a bus for the
Fatima Vigil at Howwood this coming Tuesday, 12" June. However,
a few people have offered to use their cars to help with transport so if
you wish to come along (or can offer a lift), please meet in the church
car park at 6.45pm.
PROPOSED PARISH TRIP TO KRAKOW
Fr Jim will issue more details about this soon and let those of you who
are interested know about the deposit, etc.
CHARITY QUIZ NIGHT
There will be a Charity Quiz Night in aid of the Paisley Pre-5 Children’s
Centre in St Mary’s Church Hall this coming Monday, 11" June at
7.30pm. Entrance is £3 each and everyone is welcome to come along.
BYOB and nibbles!
THE ANGELUS PRAYER GROUP
The Angelus Prayer group is open to the public and we pray each day at
12 noon. It can be accessed via Facebook https:/www.facebook.com/
oroups/215813205685547/. All are welcome to join.
LOURDES HOSPITALITE
The pre-pilgrimage meeting will take place on 17" June at 2.00pm in
St Ninian’s Hall, Gourock. All pilgrims coming to Lourdes on the
Diocesan pilgrimage are invited to attend. If you wish to book a place
on the bus to the airport and are unable to attend, please contact Anne
Louise on 01475 638132.




